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Purpose:
GABC Meeting
Location:
Grafton Cafeteria
Date: 

September 30, 2019
	Attendance
	
	
	
	
	

	Keith Zagursky-President
	X
	Darlene Heinz
Membership and Website
	X
	Shannon George-Senior Recognition and Scholarship
	X

	Shannon Davie-Vice President
	X
	Aurora Wojnarowski-
	X
	Kristen Teubert-Spiritwear
	X

	Melanie Houle-Secretary
	X
	Brandi Davis-Concessions
	
	Courtney Engel-Spiritwear
	X

	Erin Tapajna-Treasurer
	X
	Elisa Arnold-Concessions
	
	Leah Whitten-Senior Recognition and scholarship
	

	Laura Parker-GHS Athletic Director
	X
	Tricia O’Grady-Volunteers
	X
	Kathy Day-Banquet
	

	Clark Ward-GMS Athletic Director
	
	Chris Sievers-GHS Assistant AD
	
	Fundraising
	

	Publicity
	
	Outreach
	
	
	


Laura Parker-AD
· Post season golf has started
· Other fall sports are half way through the season
· Band and cheerleaders went to Grafton Bethel last week
· Big success

· Trying to get the XC girls team involved with Girls on the Run

· Student-Athlete counsel working on ideas on how to reach out to other teams(support each other
· Winter fun night for winter athletes
· Fall banquet December 2, 
President-Keith
· Friday night well staffed with volunteers and board members
· $3250 made at the football game vs York
· Need to keep this level of staffing at each home football game
· In reality we need, 2 on grill, 2 wrapping, 1 running between grill and indoors, 5-6 inside (with one runner), 2 in spirit wear, 2 at 50/50(so 14 total 
· Sign up Genius is great but we need to still need to talk to the parents
· if they can’t work their child’s sport then they need to volunteer with another sport(need to make this clearer at the parent’s meetings
· For the homecoming game, we may need another grill to keep up with everyo
Discussed some ways to increase parent involvement
· York says that in order for the teams to get money they need to supply some volunteers for the different events
· This is hard for small teams or teams that don’t have concessions (tennis, track, golf, etc)
· Tabb: the concessions profits go to the team that runs the concession stand 
· Booster club now has a Facebook page.  This is a medium for our information.  We will not be posting scores, pictures, etc unless someone from the team messages us with that information
· Need to get a Publicity chairperson to take this job on
· Kristen will talk to a few people about taking on this position
· We have paid Laura for all the fall sports wish lists
· Coach Ward just wanted cash to cover some of his extra expenses this year
· Erin needs a thank you note or something for the expense report
Spirit Wear-Courtney and Kristen
· Back to school night Thursday, October 3
· Homecoming and Banquet next big events
· Online store will be up and running soon
Concessions-Brandi (through Shannon D)
· Concessions is going well. She will be at the next two games

· She will prestock the night before for homecoming

· That was very helpful in the York game
Treasurer-Erin 
· We are doing well
· 4600 spirit wear profit

· We will not be hosting the middle school football tournament

Membership-Darlene

· 240 members (about 60 less than last year)
Other

· Courtney-friend that organizes many race events in the area
· Looking for sports participants that want to volunteer handing out water, snacks, etc. The race organizers will then make a $300 donation back to the team

· Courtney put it out to the teams and has not heard anything back 

· She also asked Coach Ward if he has a team that would want to do it

· We don’t want to lose this possible relationship

· Sunday 7:30am Hampton Convention Center

· Need 30 volunteers
Next meeting:  October 28, 2019 at GHS Cafeteria at 6:30 pm
Prepared by:

Melanie Houle

GABC Secretary 2019-2020

